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PARISH OFFICE OPENING HOURS 

Monday to Thursday 10 am – 1 pm  

 

Child Safeguarding Representatives 
Patricia Mooney, Marian O’ Gorman, 

Marie McCabe, Rose Miggan, 

Evelyn Bonner & Chris Barea   

 

Kildare & Leighlin Safeguarding 

Designated Liason Person (D.L.P.) 
Joan Tracey 085 8021633 

 

PARISH NEWSLETTER 
Items for the Newsletter must be submitted  

before 12.00 noon on Thursday. 

 

MASS SCHEDULE 

 

JOHNSTOWNBRIDGE CHURCH 

   Sunday    10.00 am 

Thursday  10.00 am 

CLOGHERINKOE CHURCH 

Saturday        7.30 pm 

Wednesday  10.00 am 

BROADFORD CHURCH 

Sunday   11.30am 

Tuesday  10.00 am 

Friday   7.30pm. 

 

Visit Kildare & Leighlin Diocesan Website 

www.kandle.ie 

 

*World Meeting of Families Websites* 

www.worldmeeting2018.ie 

www.amoris.ie 

 

ANNIVERSARY MASS LIST: 

Clogherinkoe Church: 

Saturday 1stSeptember at7.30 pm: 

Mary Farrell, late of Williamstown 

and Killarney. (Month’s Mind). 

Johnstownbridge Church: 

Sunday2nd September at 10.00am: 

Not booked. 

Broadford   Church: 

Sunday2nd September at 11.30am: 

Noel Connolly and the deceased 

members of the Connolly family. 

ANNIVERSARY MASSES FOR 

NEXT WEEKEND: 

Clogherinkoe Church: 

Saturday 8thSeptember at7.30 pm: 

Breda Lynch, Grange (Month’s 

Mind). 

Sunday 9th September at 2pm 

(Bush Mass):  Jackie Conlan, 

Killenaugh  (Second Anniversary). 

Bill and Eileen Mallen whose 

anniversary occurs. 

Liam, Claire, Brendan, Denis, Paddy 

and the deceased members of the 

Mallen family. 

John and Kathleen Coyne and the 

deceased members of the Coyne 

family Ballindoolin. 

Brigid Kelly (Nee Coyne), Rahin. 

Johnstownbridge Church: 

Sunday 9th September at 10.00am: 

Oliver Cooney, Kilmore (Month’s 

Mind). 

 

 

 

Broadford   Church: 

Sunday 9th September at 11.30am: 

Mamie Reilly (First Anniversary). 

First Friday:  Next Friday, 7th 

September, will be the First Friday of 

the month. Communion visits will be 

made to the sick and housebound. 

Baptisms: Please note that starting  

from  October 6th  Baptisms will 

take place on the first Saturday of  

every month at 12 noon, rotating 

between the churches. The next 

Baptism Ceremony will be in  

Clogherinkoe Church on Saturday,  

6th October at 12 noon. 

Confessions:  Confessions will be 

heard on the first Saturday and 

Sunday of each month before Mass. 

Church Ministries: If you would 

like to be a Reader or Eucharistic 

Minister in any of the churches of the 

Parish please contact the Parish 

Office. 

Notice for Readers: If you are the 

scheduled reader and unable to 

attend it would be greatly 

appreciated if you would ask another 

reader to take your place. 

Vacancy for Sacristan:  A vacancy 

exists for a Sacristan in Clogherinkoe 

Church.  If you are interested please 

contact the Parish Office at 9551203 

or call into the office. 

 

 

Bush Mass:  The Bush Mass will 

take place on Sunday 9th September  

(weather permitting) at 2pm. This is  

the 16th consecutive year the mass 

has been celebrated.  As usual it is 

planned to have a picnic in the field.  

St. Vincent de Paul:  The contact 

number  for the Saint Vincent de 

Paul Conference in the parishes of 

Balyna and Carbury is 0897090442. 

Thank You:  Thank you to all who 

contributed to the collection at 

Johnstownbridge Church  for M.S.  

The amount collected was €229.92. 

Papal Visit:  The Pope’s visit was a 

wonderful experience for many, 

generating joy and happiness. The 

question has been asked a few times, 

what will the legacy be? The simple 

answer to that is, it depends on all of 

us. What type of people are we 

trying to become? Are we trying to 

live The Joy of Love – the theme of 

World Meeting of Families. The 

people we are trying to become now, 

is the Ireland we will have in the 

next forty years. If you  attended any 

of the events during the Papal Visit 

and have some photographs the 

Bishop’s Office would like if you 

would forward them to 

bishopshouse@kandle.ie for 

publication on the diocesan website. 


